
October 22, 2020

Sri Viswayogi Viswamjee Foundation for Universal Integration and Peace 
P.O.Box 9501 
Naperville, IL 60567 

To Sri Viswayogi Viswamjee Foundation for Universal Integration and Peace: 

Thank you for Sri Viswayogi Viswamjee Foundation for Universal Integration and 
Peace’s generous contribution of $10,000 to the Mayor’s Fund to Advance New York 
City’s COVID-19 Emergency Relief Fund.  

Your contribution to the COVID-19 Emergency Relief Fund will provide support to our 
healthcare workers and essential staff, local small businesses, displaced hourly workers, 
and to vulnerable New Yorkers affected by COVID-19.

On behalf of the Mayor’s Fund and the New Yorkers benefiting from your contribution, 
thank you again for your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
us at 212-788-7794. 

Sincerely, 

Toya Williford 
Executive Director 

We acknowledge your donation and confirm that no goods or services were received in 
connection with this contribution. This correspondence is provided to meet the requirement of 
Section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code, and your contribution is deductible to the extent 
provided by law. Please retain this correspondence for your tax records. 


